WHANGAREI BOYS’ HIGH SCHOOL

invites Parents/Caregivers of CURRENT YEAR 8 boys to atiend an

OPEN EVENING

to assist them in choosing a Secondary School for their son as a Year 9 student in 2021.

WBHS Hall Thursday 30 July
Tours: 4.30 pm - 5.30 pm
(30 minute tours of the school depart every 5 mins)
6.15 pm Address by the Principal, Year 9 Deans and current students.

There will be subject displays, as well as those subject staff and senior student
leaders to speak with.

WBHS will also be available for Parents/Caregivers of all levels to visit at various times durning
the day. Please contact the school, to get exact details, should you wish to take up this offer.
K Gilbert-Smith

PRINCIPAL

Please feel free to
contact me for more

Michael Gilmour

: 2 Director of Boarding - Carruth House
information or a tour Whangarei Boys High School.

of Carruth House. m.gimour@wbhs.school.nz




